From: david massa

Sent: 08 January 2023 18:16

To: StagBreweryRedevelopment <stagbreweryredevelopment@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk>
Subject: APPLICATION B 22/0902/FUL

| object to the redevelopment including a new secondary school
for the following reasons:
1.1 do not believe a convincing case has been made out for the NEED
for a new school.
2.Its proposed siting is in an unhealthy environment for schoolchildren,
because the redevelopment will be near worse traffic jams and the aptly
re-named Choker's Corner.It is known that traffic fumes are detrimental to health.
(see recent Coroner's findings on the death of a little girl).
3.1t will add to the level of traffic which the infrastructure cannot bear.The Council is
not giving sufficient weight to the burden on infrastructure which the Brewery site
together with the developments at Barnes Hospital and the Homebase site will generate.
4.A single 'slab’building will be unattractive and one all-weather sports pitch no substitute
for traditional green fields.
David Massa.
6 Clare Lawn Avenue SW148BH.



